

2017-08-15 Meeting notes

Date

15 Aug 2017

Attendees

- [Mike Bennett](#)
- [Michael Uschold](#)
- [Jefferson Braswell](#)
- [Maxwell Gillmore](#)

Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4) JIRA Issues Review - <https://jira.edmcouncil.org/projects/FND/issues/FND-48?filter=allopenissues>
- 5) Todays content discussion.
 - SMIF OWL-UML
 - SKOS
 - RDF/S
- 6) For next week.

Proceedings:



Decisions:

Agreed disposition and some proposed changes for a range of foundational ontologies needed in Loans. These cover Products, templates and line items etc. needed for these.

Also some proposals around the Arrangements module, ontology and class, which will cause potential confusion with users as currently named.

Action items

- Michael Uschold Create straw-man ontology in RDF for Line Item changes
- Mike Bennett do proposed strawman in CCM for name changes in Arrangements
- [Mike Bennett](#) CCM draft proposals for Product changes or additions, if any (eg. realizedAs).